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Mr. Robert Law
DISTAD, Marshalls

Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960 | BEST COPY AVAILABLE

Dear 3o0b:

I appreciate very much your making arrangements for use of the
ship for the survey. There i{s one additional item I would appreclate
your help on. There is a 20 year old Rongelap lady named who
is living at Jaluft atoll. She had a thyroidectomy in 1964 and two
years later we noted a slight tumor in the vegion of her thyroid
operation, We have not been able to see this girl in the past three
years and are quite concerned about her case in view of the
JJiagnoses of cancer of the thyroid in three other Rongelap people.

Do you see any way possible that this girl could be brought to
Majuro for us to examine her by around 25 March.

Your help in arrangements for the survey are greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robert A, Conard, M.D.
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